
From: Lauren Patten <lpatten@rslc.gop>
To: Lauren Pattenlpatten@rslc.gop
CC: Natalie Olivernoliver@rslc.gop

Date: 8/7/2018 8:12:44 PM
Subject: Democratic Lt. Gov. Association launched

Good Evening Lt. Governors,
 
In case you missed it, the Washington Post released an article this morning announcing the launch of the Democratic 
Lieutenant Governors Association (DLGA), to rival the RLGA before the November elections. As we said in Orlando, 
the campaign is on and the Democrats are more energized and organized than ever before.
 
Read the article here: https://www.washingtonpost.com/news/powerpost/paloma/daily-202/2018/08/07/daily-202-
this-is-a-terrible-year-for-gop-lieutenant-governors-running-for-higher-
office/5b6903431b326b0207955f71/?utm_term=.060d0c2c0115.
 
Executive Committee, we will discuss further during next week’s call and the urgent fundraising opportunity this 
presents for the RLGA.
 
Thank you!
 
Lauren
 
Lauren Patten
Deputy Director
Republican Lt. Governors Association
lpatten@rslc.gop
O: 202-448-7989
C: 214-536-3050
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